
Feedback on Student Leadership Program 

Experience 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Student Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Your Leadership Program Experience 

 

Dear [Student Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide feedback on your 

recent experience in the Student Leadership Program. 

Firstly, I would like to commend your participation and commitment throughout the program. 

Your enthusiasm for learning and engaging with your peers was evident and greatly contributed 

to the overall atmosphere of the sessions. 

One aspect that stood out was your ability to lead discussions effectively. Your contributions 

encouraged others to share their ideas, creating a collaborative environment. Additionally, the 

project you led demonstrated excellent planning and organizational skills. 

However, I encourage you to work on your public speaking skills. Practicing in smaller groups 

could help build your confidence and enhance your delivery during presentations. 

Overall, your involvement in the program has been impressive, and I am excited to see how you 

continue to grow as a leader. Keep pushing your boundaries, and don't hesitate to reach out if 

you need further guidance. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


